
 

 

Did you know?  
May is such a fun time where the PTU puts those fundraising dollars to work!  Keep an out for events that PTU 

will be contributing to!  Teacher Appreciaion Week, Student Field Day, 2nd/8th grade celebration reception, 

Spring Social and 8th grade cookies to name a few!  It’s a wonderful way to end the year for our teachers and 

students.  Thank you for helping us during our various fundraiser to make these events so special! 
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Upcoming Events 
Mother/Son Bowling 
At T&M Lanes- 1480 Pearl Rd. 
Thursday, April 27th 5:00-7:00pm or 7:00-9:00pm 
Let’s go bowling!  Moms and sons are going to tear the lanes up!  Two time slots are available 5-
7pm or 7-9pm.  Moms vs. Sons or families vs. families?  Whatever the way you want to play, it’s 
sure to be fun!  Ticket sales end Friday, April 7th, click the link below to purchase yours! $13 per 
person, such an affordable and fun night out! 
 

Mother Son Bowling 
Restaurant Night 
At Culver’s Restaurant- 8464 Pearl Rd. 
Wednesday, April 19th from 4:00pm – 8:00pm  
Butter Burgers, Chicken Sandwiches, Salads, Cheese Curds, Custard…….oh my!  You can get it all 
at Culver’s!  When you dine anytime from 4-8pm 10% of you order total will go back to the PTU!  
If you dine in, you may see some familiar SJJ faces as Students & Parents will be there to help bus 
tables! 
 
Teacher Appreciation Week!  
Week of April 24th 
Our hospitality committee always puts their heart and soul into this week.  Keri Kraemer and Mary 
Garritano have been working on a wonderful week planned with fun surprises for our teachers.  
They will be needing your help so keep an eye out on our PTU Facebook page and your email to 
see how you can play a part in making this week special for them. 
 
Restaurant Week! 
At Nothing Bundt Cakes- various locations: Strongsville, Avon, South Euclid & Mentor  
May 7th – May 13th 
Need to pick up something sweet for Mothers Day, First Communion, Confirmation or just for 
dessert?  We have you covered!  Make a purchase or place an order through Nothing Bundt Cakes 
in Strongsville, tell them it’s for SJJ PTU, and we will receive 15% back!  See the attached flyer for 
more detail! 
 
Spring Social & School Raffle  
At SJJ School 
Tuesday, May 9th 6:00-8:00pm 
SJJ School and PTU have combined forces for a fun Spring Social and Raffle!  The PTU will provide 
cotton candy, popcorn, shaved ice, Scholastic Book Fair, and some games to celebrate the closing 
of the 2022-2023 school year.  The highlight will be the raffle where there will be cash prizes 
awarded to the lucky winners!  See you there! 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/my.cheddarup.com/c/sjj-ptu-mother-son-bowling-outing?cart=c839cf85-0698-4bdd-b0a2-51318d570f8c!!49699581&fbclid=IwAR0mpdayno-CiiTFEiC-Y1D4WnFYry-CEQfSXySy_smTPJ3UA_sRIUwdkYo&mibextid=Zxz2cZ__;!!INViTUAdUeDF!z-JN325EpA0HYiH1aFDvgMRglMVoeRV1b5516mNCb4nUIALTWwL1Dx2GJO2kERFJZgqjYXyxlGOf0h_dN6KxBrVBzbhJcg$


 

 

 

Past Events 
 
 

See’s Candy- Easter Candy Sale 
Online sale ran from: Friday, March 3rd to Friday, March 24th   
When ordering through our link, the SJJ PTU earned 20-50% on your purchased items!  PTU 
received $344.30 from this sale.  Thank you for your support!  We hope you enjoy! 

 
Spring Spirit Wear Sale 
Online sale ran from: Monday, March 6th to Monday, March 13th  
Spring is in the air!  Thank you for your purchases!  Your items will be delivered this week 
before we depart for Spring Break!  As always, you can check out our Facebook page for extra 
stock in case you forgot to order.  Thank you to our chairs, Beth Reagan, and Jennifer Stawicki 
for your hard work on Spirit Wear this year! 
 
Restaurant Night 
At Jennifer’s Restaurant- 14415 Pearl Rd. 
Sunday, March 12th from 7:00am – 2:00pm  
A SJJ family-owned restaurant that was a perfect spot for Sunday breakfast/lunch.  SJJ PTU 
sales are being worked on and we will let you know the total!  Thank you to all who dined at 
Jennifer’s! 
 
Kalahari Getaway 
At Kalahari Waterpark, Sandusky, Ohio 
Thursday, March 23rd  
No school on Friday, March 24th meant a little getaway for SJJ families!  We hope you all had a 
good time on your getaway!  Even with a discounted rate on rooms, a small amount from each 
room went back to the PTU, we profited $210.00! 
 
Father/Daughter Dance 
At Columbia Ballroom- 1480 Pearl Rd. 
Saturday, April 1st 6:30-9:30pm 
We love this event!  Check out our SJJ PTU Facebook page to see all the wonderful pictures 
from the event.  Shout out to Brittany Buza & Lynn Jackson for all their hard work to make this 
a memorable evening for over 330 SJJ Dads and Daughters.  Special thanks as well to Stacy 
Lenahan with Brownie Craze for providing desserts. 
 

Preschool Corner 
There has been new life spotted in Preschool! As the littles prepared their hearts for 
Holy Week, they also did some planting and observing.  
P3's planted grass and P4's were comparing the growth of vegetable seeds. Each group 
identified the elements new life needs to grow.  
P4 Enrichment created small water cycles in the classroom. Fr. Joe came to visit our 
P4's to discuss the days of Holy Week and  
how we can care for others as Jesus did. After Easter break, we will continue to explore 
New Life with the arrival of our classroom caterpillars!  


